
Greeley-Wheeler LEPC 
Meeting Minutes 

09/25/2019 
Central Valley High School – Lunch Room – Greeley NE 

 
Members Present: 
Doug Wrede – Citizen 
Mark Bauer – Greeley County Emergency Management (Chairman) 
Alma Beland – Region 26 Emergency Management (Acting Secretary) 
Guest:  
Stacey Bauer 
Randy Dutcher 
 

1. Chairman Mark Bauer called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.  The Open Meetings Law 
was brought to our attention.   

2. Alma Beland moved, seconded by Doug Wrede to approve the June 24th, 2019 meeting 
minutes.  All ayes, motion passed.  
 

3.  Old Business 
a) Other Old Business – No other old business. 

 

4.  New Business 
       a)    Planning for Region 26 Spring Weather Symposium  
 Alma explained what the Weather Symposium consists of and that we have an 
annual one each year.  This is the 4th year for the Symposium.  This year Greeley County 
was selected for the location.  In the past Region 26 has done the planning and this year 
Alma asked for a committee from Greeley to help put the Symposium together.  All in 
attendance agreed to be a part of the committee and the planning began.  Dates and 
locations were discussed.  Randy Dutcher working with the schools said the best location 
would be at the Central Valley Auditorium (the old Sacred Heart Gym – north of the 
Sacred Heart Church).  The date was discussed to find a time that fit ahead of severe 
spring weather but fit into school schedules.  March 20th or 21st were the two selections 
that might work.  Stacey Bauer wanted to work with a kid’s corner for weather.  The next 
meeting date for the committee is Wednesday, October 30th at the Auditorium. 
Mark will work on a TV Meteorologist to come, Stacey will look at which date will fit with 
prom, etc. and Alma will lock in with the weather service.  All will work on getting 
additional committee members and ideas for the event. 
 
     b)  No other new business 
 
Meeting adjourned by Chairman Mark Bauer 
 
Next LEPC Meeting Date – December 11, 2019 (date & location TBD) 

Submitted by 
Alma Beland – Acting Secretary 
 


